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What improvements are being made?
The City of Vaughan continues to enhance its transportation network  
to keep residents moving. To accommodate population growth and ensure  
people can travel seamlessly throughout Vaughan, the City is extending Kirby Road  
between Dufferin Street and Bathurst Street.

Once complete, the newly extended Kirby Road will feature: 

•	 four lanes (two in each direction).
•	 a new bridge structure crossing East Patterson Creek.

•	 connections to a future underpass trail crossing at East Patterson Creek.

•	 an in-boulevard multi-use pathway on the north and south sides of the road for cyclists and pedestrians.

•	drainage improvements.

•	 enhanced roadway lighting.

•	 intersection improvements at both Dufferin Street and Bathurst Steet.

•	updated traffic signals.

Project updates
The Design-Build contract for the Kirby Road Extension project has been awarded to KAPP Infrastructure Inc., who 
will be commencing field investigations and detailed design work this summer. Construction is anticipated to begin 
by summer 2024 and be completed by summer 2026. For more information, visit vaughan.ca/KirbyExtension.

Contact us
Infrastructure Delivery, City of Vaughan  
905-832-2281, ext. 8917  
Infrastructure.Delivery@vaughan.ca 

vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects
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